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European Society for Philosophy of Medicine and Health Care (ESPMH)
Dublin, 16 May 2012
Dear colleagues,

It is a pleasure to update you about the forthcoming 26th European Conference on Philosophy of Medicine and Health Care, scheduled to take place in Nazareth, Israel, August 21-24, 2012. 
Attached please find an updated draft version of the programme. This programme lists abstracts that have been accepted for presentation. 
Could I please remind those speakers who have not yet registered to do so immediately (registration form attached). 
Speakers who have already registered have been highlighted in GREEN in the attached draft programme.

Persons who have not registered by 15 June next will have their names removed from the final programme. 
With this, we hope to avoid major gaps in the actual conference sessions.

ESPMH General Assembly
On behalf of the ESPMH Board, I would also like to invite you to attend the General Assembly of our Society, which will take place in Nazareth on Thursday 23 August, 2012 (16.30-17.30 hrs). 
Attached please find the draft agenda of this meeting.

ESPMH Election
In an earlier email (dated 9 December 2011) we invited you to nominate candidates for two positions in the Board of the ESPMH. 
The three-year term of office of two board members will end by the end of 2012 (Fuat Oduncu, member & Bert Gordijn, secretary), which means that these two positions will be open for election in Nazareth.
 
Subsequent to the invitation to propose candidates for these two positions, we have received no nominations for both positions (regular board member and secretary). 
Fuat Oduncu and I have indicated that we are willing to serve another term. Thus, the Board’s election proposal is as follows:
· The position of regular member of the Board: Fuat Oduncu

· The position of Secretary of the ESPMH: Bert Gordijn 

According to the by-laws concerning the election procedure, a candidate can be elected without ballots if there is only one candidate for a position and the General Assembly unanimously agrees.
Bio-sketches of the two candidates are attached to this email.

On behalf of the Board,
Bert Gordijn, Secretary of the ESPMH 

--
Bert Gordijn, Professor of Ethics
Director of the Institute of Ethics
Dublin City University, Ireland

[t] + 353 1 700 6140 [f] + 353 1 700 6142 [e] bert.gordijn@dcu.ie
[w]  Institute of Ethics, Facebook & Twitter
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Updated draft programme of the upcoming ESPMH conference
Registration form, 
Conference brochure 2012, 
Draft agenda of the General Assembly

Biosketches of the 2 candidates (no call for abstracts for the conference in 2013).
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